
Additional Safeguards in place with re-opening 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you back!  In our previous letter we 
outlined several safety precautions we will be taking to ensure the safety of 
our families as well as our therapists.  In the process of planning, several 
other precautionary measures have been put in place, as outlined below: 
 
In preparation for session​: 

● Therapist will check her temperature prior to each session 
● Therapist must pass screening questionnaire upon arrival to work 

each day 
● Caregiver and child’s temperature will be checked upon arrival (via a 

non-contact thermometer scanner)  
● Caregiver and child must pass screening questions verbally 

administered by therapist in order to proceed 
● We kindly ask one caregiver accompanying the child to sessions 

○ If caregiver comes in to observe the session, face mask is 
required 

○ If caregiver is not coming in to the session, must wait in car or 
outside the facility. The waiting room will not be available 

● Siblings will not be permitted to attend sessions 
● Shoes will be removed in designated location in waiting room 
● Hands must be washed prior to session; upon arrival your therapist 

will escort you to the restroom in suite 106 so that you and your child 
can wash your hands/use the bathroom etc.  The restroom in 102 will 
not be available for the foreseeable future.  

 
Items removed from treatment rooms​: 

● Ball pit, lycra equipment and any other cloth elements that can not be 
easily wiped down or laundered have been removed or blocked until 
further notice.  

 
After Session: 

● All equipment, surfaces and areas utilized during the session will be 
thoroughly cleaned and sanitized.  

● Toys that can not be wiped down will be soaked in a bleach solution 
to ensure sanitation and cleanliness 
 


